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Dear Friends, 

I hope your summer is off to a good start! I’ve had a busy session in Albany, and am staying

busy with much activity here in the district and with new events to highlight. I hope you

read and take note, and of course, let me know what you think about the issues raised, and

the issues you care about. 

I am proud that 22 of the bills that I sponsored passed both the Senate and Assembly this

session. These now await the Governor’s signing. Importantly, last week the Governor signed

one of my most significant bills (protecting New York licensed healthcare practitioners who

use telehealth to provide care and prescribe medication abortion to women outside NYS).

More about that is below. 

It’s my honor and my privilege to serve you, my constituents. Do not hesitate to reach out

with problems, concerns or your opinions.

As always, if there is anything my office can assist you with, please email me at 

smayer@nysenate.gov or call (914) 934-5250.

mailto:smayer@nysenate.gov


Warm regards,

Shelley B. Mayer

State Senator

37th District

Read the full Community Update here.

	https://conta.cc/3O56zRn

